STATE OF WASHINGTON

WASHINGTON UTILITIES AND TRANSPORTATION COMMISSION

1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. S.W., P.O. Box 47250 * Olympia, Washington 98504-7250
(360) 664-1160 * TTY (360) 586-8203

May 30, 2008

Richard Brown

Chief Executive Officer
Access Point, Inc.

1100 Crescent Green, Suite 109
Cary, NC 27518

Subject: Docket UT-083026, Interconnection Agreement with Qwest Corporation

Dear Mr. Brown:

On May 5, 2008, Qwest Corporation (Qwest) filed a joint request for approval of an
Interconnection Agreement (agreement) between Qwest and Access Point, Inc., (Access Point) in
Docket UT-083026. The agreement is a delegated item scheduled for approval by July 29, 2008.

The agreement is three days late. The commission reserves the right to investigate, and if
appropriate, commence a separate proceeding to complain and enforce against, and penalize,
Access Point and/or Qwest for failure to meet the filing requirements of Section 252 of the
Telecommunications Act of 1996. WAC 480-07-640 (effective January 1, 2004) requires
interconnection agreements be filed for approval within 30 days after the agreement is signed. A
similar letter has been sent to Qwest. '

For further information, or if you have any questions, please contact Kristen Russell by e-mail
krussell@utc.wa.gov or telephone (360) 664-1281.

Sincerely, ’
! S (,4,.,..,, /_,

Carole J. Washburn
Executive Secretary

cc: L.T. Christensen, Director — Interconnection Agreements, Qwest Corporation, 1801
California Street, 24t Floor, Denver, CO 80202




